
OKLAHOMA STATE REGENTS FOR HIGHER EDUCATION 
Research Park, Oklahoma City 

 

FACULTY ADVISORY COUNCIL 

Minutes 
 
 
The Faculty Advisory Council was scheduled to meet Thursday, February 7th at 3:00pm at the State 
Regents Office. Due to severe winter weather, post-secondary institutions across the state were 
closed. Additionally, OSRHE closed at 2pm. The meeting was rescheduled for Tuesday, February 
19th at 3:00pm 
 
The Faculty Advisory Council was scheduled to meet Tuesday, February 19th at 3:00pm at the State 
Regents’ office.  Due to severe winter weather, post-secondary institutions across the state were 
closed. Additionally, OSRHE closed at 2pm. Due to limiting schedules, the next FAC meeting was 
rescheduled for Thursday, March 28th at the State Regents Office. 
 
 




